
Tennis in Britain 
 
We are working closely with both the Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport 
(DCMS) and Sport England to help to fully assess the implications this latest advice has for 
tennis in Britain over the coming weeks. 
 
"All those involved in tennis in Britain, including tennis venues and coaches, are advised to 
follow Government advice, referring to the latest information and the guidance issued. 
 
While the LTA has suspended its organised activity, the Government have currently 
indicated that recreational exercise that takes place at a safe distance from others and in 
safe exercise environments is something that can continue during this period. 
 
Guidance with regard to advised social distancing measures (defined by Public Health 
England as spending more than 15 minutes and within a 2-metre distance talking to 
someone) is provided on the Government website": 
 
Government advice: Social Distancing 
Sport England's latest update for the sport and physical activity sector regarding Covid-19 
can be read here:  
 
https://www.sportengland.org/news/coronavirus-information-sector 
 
 

Regards - RMTC 
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